
From: Mamadou Diakhate  
Sent: Tuesday, December 24, 2019 2:08 PM 
To: Richard Superfine; Reshma Soni 
Subject: GIFT RECEIVED 

 
Dear Richard Superfine and Reshma Soni, 
on December 19,2019  I received a gift from Michael Madigan (IL Speaker of the House) and Alderman 
Marty Quinn from the 13th Ward.  
The gift has an estimated value of $24.00 and came inside a single gift bag. It is a decorative snack bowl 
called “LA MAISON INONDEE BOWL" by MOMA. 
I am keeping the gift on behalf of the City of Chicago and to be displayed in the Chicago Animal Care and 
Control administration conference room for all employees usage. 
Best regards. 

 

 Mamadou Diakhate, DVM 

Deputy Director 
Chicago Animal Care and Control 
 


